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NYSCC Program Health & Safety Notice 
Updated March 16, 2020 
 
Regarding the current Coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak: 
 
The health and safety of all our stakeholders—attendees, sponsors, members and staff--is the Number 
One Priority for NYSCC and its Programs.  We are actively monitoring recommendations from local, 
state, federal and international agencies to plan for a safe and healthy program experience.  

Under this advisement and guidance, we are regretfully cancelling the Digital Algorithms of Beauty and 
Fragrance Program. As the COVID-19 is an evolving situation, the Digital Algorithms of Beauty and 
Fragrance Program will follow the current recommendations of government and health agencies 
regarding operations, precautions, and hygiene measures as they take place.  

We are offering to credit all registration fees to an upcoming NYSCC educational program event of your 
choice. We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused, but trust you understand that the 
safety of everyone is very important to us.  

Visit the Centers for Disease Control (CDC) website that is continuously updated for detailed information 
on prevention and treatment, risk assessment and travel restrictions:  

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/about/index.html 

Here is another informative resource: https://coronavirus-disasterresponse.hub.arcgis.com 

If you have any questions regarding your participation at this event, please do not hesitate to contact us 
at program@nyscc.org (Maria Mo, NYSCC Program Chair) 

Sincerely, 

 

Giorgino D. Macalino 

Chairman of the Board 

New York Society of Cosmetic Chemists 2020 
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